
From: James Wingo <JWingo@ic.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/24/2017 10:47:33 AM
Subject: Re: TERI

Yes, I've gotten some data from the actuaries indirectly through AON. My plan is to get you an 
estimate on Monday (I've been busy preparing for yesterday's IC).

Apologies should have clarified when you needed the info. ... Let me know if that works for you.

Best,
James
 

Sent from my iPhone

 
James Wingo, CFA, CAIA | Senior Investment Officer
S.C. Retirement System Investment Commission
p 803.737.4269 | f 803.737.7070 | JWingo@ic.sc.gov
1201 Main Street | Suite 1510 | Columbia SC 29201

On Feb 24, 2017, at 10:35 AM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

​James, just checking in to see if you've had a chance to work on the TERI revisionist model? 
Mike said that you'd been able to get some info from Aon. I want to start including the results in 
speeches when they're available. Thanks

DV
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